BOHICKET MARINA VILLAGE

Council of Co-Owners

August 16, 2021
Dear Owner/Resident,

We are still having an issue with some owners and residents not properly disposing of trash and
garbage. As a result, the garbage bin areas are having to be cleaned more often costing BMV Owners
more money.

All owners and residents must ensure that all trash and garbage is sealed in tied off trash/garbage bags
and placed in the garbage can. This includes doggie bags, doggie diapers and dog poop. Our
trash/garbage company will not remove any items not bagged.

If you lease your condominium, make sure your property manager and/or guests are aware of these
rules as fines can result for noncompliance.

Your cooperation is appreciated.
Sincerely,

Board of Directors & Management
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